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               Saturday, September 16th 
              Activities begin at 9:30 a.m.    

2017 Fall Festival 

Childrenõs Activities 
Christmas Shop 

Certificate Boards  

Silent Auction  
Live Auction  

Gigantic Yard Sale  

Great Food  
Dollar Store  
Gift Shoppe  

Help is needed with parking, childrenõs activities, sale areas, and inflatable activities just 

to name a few. This is a great opportunity to a Church group or Youth Group to volunteer.   

Items are needed for the Silent & Live Auctions. Handmade items for the Gift Shoppe 

and items for the Yard Sale are also needed. We would love to have them! For further 

information please contact Barb at 270-843-3038 or Barb@potterministries.org.      

 

Day of Prayer and Giving for Children! 
Is your congregation planning on participating in a Day of Prayer and Giving for Children?  Please plan to do so on 

the fifth Sunday of October this year.  That is October 29, 2017. 
 

We invite everyone to dedicate this day to praying for children. 
 

If you want more information, contact Ralph Brewer at 270.843.3038 or Ralph@potterministries.org 
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Our New Brother in Christ 
 

Daniel E. was baptized into Christ on June 
18th at Greenwood Park Church of Christ.   
Keep Daniel in your prayers as he begins his 
walk with Christ. Daniel turned 8 on May 7th. 

Take Me Out To The Ballgame 
 

Some of the residents and 
staff attended a Bowling 
Green Hot Rods ball game on 
June 24th. Callie, one of our 
children, got to throw out the 
first pitch. We were able to 
set up a table and pass out information 

about Potter and our services. Nehemiah and Brooklyn 
posed with a giant teddy bear. Everyone had a great time. 

Sojourners 2017 
 

Every year, for several years, we have been 
blessed with a group of retired Christians 
called Sojourners who come and work at 
various tasks around campus. This year they 
helped remodel some offices and a house, 
worked in the resale 

shop, prepared gleaner cans for use, and interacted with the 
residents. They are always fun to have around and they do 

a great work for the Lord.   
 
We had a campus wide cookout one 
night where they presented the 
children with colorful pillow cases 
with the childrenôs name on them. They also received a 
book mark made by Betty Earline Nichols who passed 
away recently. She and her husband, Nick, have been 

sojourning at Potter for 10 years or so. The Potter family presented Nick with a 
quilt made of pieces from her blouses. It was a very touching moment. Betty 
Earline is missed very much.  We appreciate all the Sojourners. They are truly a 
blessing to the Home, residents and the staff.  We wish them well. 

Happy Birthday  

America  

Youth Group 
Volunteers 

 
Every year we 
are blessed with  
youth groups 
from different 
states that come to work and 
interact with the residents. In 
June, groups from the Stop Nine 
and St. Clairsville congregations 
in Ohio visited us for a week and 
helped in several different areas. 
They worked in the pantry, the 
resale shop, helped move 
furniture, did some construction 
work and helped out wherever 

they were 
needed. As 
you can see, 
they also had 
some fun.  
 

Meet Our New Staff Member  
David Hamilton joined our staff in July as an 
Associate Minister of Annual Giving. He has 
preached for several churches in different 
states. He will be a great asset to the 
program. We welcome David and his family.  
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